
SDP Local Advisory Committee
As required by law, each regional center must establish a Local Advisory 
Committee to ensure effective implementation of the SDP and facilitate 
the sharing of best practices effective consumer and family training 
materials, implementation concerns, systemic issues, and ways to 
enhance the program.

These meetings are open to the public.  These meetings are held the 
2nd Tuesday of each month at 6 pm. For questions about these 
meetings, please email selfdetermination@sgprc.org

Currently Recruiting for One 
Committee Member

SG/PRC is currently looking for one (1) additional volunteer to join our Local Volunteer 
Advisory Committee (LVAC) on Self Determination. This advisory committee is comprised of 
9 volunteer members - SG/PRC's Clients' Rights Advocate (1 member), State Council on 
Developmental Disabilities (4 members), and representatives from SG/PRC (4 members).  

We strongly encourage adults served by SG/PRC who are in the Self Determination Program 
to apply. In addition, the LVAC has to represent who we serve at SG/PRC, and therefore we 
strongly encourage members from the LATINX community to apply, as well.

CLICK HERE FOR OUR APPLICATION

Yaned Busch at (909)710-8637 or by email at ybusch@sgprc.org
Jessi Romero at (909) 710-8651 or by email at JRomero@sgprc.org
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